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At Fieldcreek Ranch Homeowners Association 

www.fairwaysatfieldcreek.com 
 

Fairways Notice  

Thursday, May 7, 2020 Slurry Seal 

NO ENTRY/EXIT between 7AM-6PM 

 

The traditional slurry seal of our Fairway roads will take 

place this Thursday.  

Please remember that no vehicles or homeowners 

walking/riding bikes will be allowed on Silver Wolf Rd and 

Springer Ct., between the hours of 7am-6pm on Thursday 

May 7, 2020.  Until it sets Thursday afternoon, the slurry 

seal can cause damage to vehicles and can stick to the 

bottom of shoes/tires and cause damage to driveways, 

pavers, and clothing.  

If anyone drives on fresh slurry seal before 6pm, charges to 

that homeowner may be assessed if there is additional work 

required by SNC.  

SNC – SLURRY SEAL 

http://www.fairwaysatfieldcreek.com/
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This may be one day of inconvenience to some of our homeowners; however, all 
homeowners will have a nice, smoother road for the next few years to enjoy.   
 
We have listed below some of the performance items when the Type 2 Slurry Seal 
is applied to your roads, according to SNC.    
 

1. Crack Reflection – The pavement cracks have been sealed with rubber and 
the slurry seal but over time will reappear.  This is called crack reflection 
when you can see them thru the slurry seal.  They will separate over time 
depending on the movements in the pavements.  Plan to reseal the cracks 
every season or two with rubber as a routine maintenance measure to 
prevent moisture from entering the base. 

2. Power Steering Marks – As automobiles and other types of vehicles turn 
sharply on the new slurry seal this will create power steering marks or tire 
smudges.  This is expected.  It will even out over time and blend in with 
more traffic use. 

3. Type 2 Slurry Seal Shedding – In the next few months and as more traffic 
turns sharply on the slurry seal this will create some ‘shedding’ or 
‘pebbles’.  This is normal and expected.  You may want to sweep the 
roadways after a month or two as needed.   

 

Thank You for your anticipated cooperation, 

Your Board of Directors, 

Fairways at Fieldcreek 
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